William J. Cahill, Jr.

Jice Prasigent

Consohdated Edison Company of New York, inc
4 Irving Place, New York, N Y 10003
Teiephone (212) 460-3819

November 9, 1978

Re: Indian Point Units 1 and 2
Docket Mos. 50=3
50-247

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation:

ATTN: Mr. Albert Schwencer, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch 1
Divizion of Operating Reactor
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wwashington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

We have been informed by the Regulatory Staff that several
items in the Indian Point Units 1 and 2 Modified Amended Secu-
rity Plan (MASP) remain unresolved.,

In response to certain of these items, forwarded herewith
are five(5) copies of Enclosure 1 to this letter containing
revisions to the Indian Point Units 1l&2 MASP. 1In addition,
this Enclosure also contains a revision relating to the isola-
tion zone width along the Unit I Screenwell House as previously
Gdiscussed with the Staff. Finally, alternative positions to the
remaining items are set forth in Fnclosure 2 to this letter. Ve

believe these enclosures satisfactorily address all remaining un-
resolved items in the MASP for Indian Point Units 1 & 2.

In accordance with Section 2.720(d) of the Commission's

Rules of Practice, we request that this letter and its en-

closures be withheld from public disclosure.
Very truly yours, i
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william J. Cahill, Jr.

Vice-President

Enclosure
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